
 

  

 

Mrs. Shannon’s  

Newsletter 

September 16, 2019 

     What we are learning 
 

 

      

This week we will be focusing on the 

color pink.  We will do various art 

activities and reading stories based on 

this color.  We will learn a finger play 

called The Ten Little Pigs.  We will also 

talk about the letter Pp. 

 

Speech Tip from Ms. Grace 

Communicate at eye level with your 

child. It increases eye contact and joint 

attention. Communicating at eye level 

also allows your child to see your mouth 

when you speak. Don’t be afraid to get 

on the floor and play!  

 

 

In September 

 

Sept 27 No School-

Preschool Screening Day 

 

At Home 
Find 10 things in your house 

that are pink. 

Reminders 
Wear pink on Wednesday! 

Books We Will Read 

Pinkaliscious, Sticky Bubble Gum,  


